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CLEVELAND POLICE AND CRIME PANEL – 14 SEPTEMBER2021 
ITEM 5 – MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS TO THE COMMISSIONER 

 

The following question has been submitted by Cllr Barrie Cooper for response 
by the Commissioner:- 
  
“I would like the Commissioner to know that I am receiving numerous complaints of 
speeding in the populated 20mph zones around Middlesbrough, I’m also aware of 
similar problems in neighbouring Local Authority areas so I would ask the 
Commissioner if more Speed Camera vans could be made available as a deterrent 
in these vulnerable areas?”  
 


